
From: Olcott, Bruce [BOlcott@ssd.com]
Sent: Friday, January 23, 2004 12:48 PM
To: Eleanor Lott
Subject: Reference -- FCC File Number SES-MOD-20031107-01608

        This e-mail is in regards to FCC File Number SES-MOD-20031107-01608 and Call
Sign E970347.  As we discussed, on November 7, 2003, GTECH Corporation filed an
application for modification of its VSAT network license.  Due to an inadvertent error,
the answers provided on FCC Form 312 for questions 30-34 were all marked "Not
Applicable."  Please be advised that the correct answers to each of the four questions was
"No."  GTECH requests that, by this e-mail, you permit GTECH to amend its pending
application to provide a response of "No" to each of questions 30-34.  Please let me know
if you have any questions about this matter.  Thank your for your assistance.

Best regards,
Bruce A. Olcott
Squire, Sanders & Dempsey L.L.P.
1201 Pennsylvania Ave., N.W.
Washington, D.C.  20004
Tel: (202) 626-6615
Mobile: (703) 216-3910
Fax: (202) 626-6780
bolcott@ssd.com
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